
 

 

In The News… 

                                    

 "Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

This week in school  

A team of Year 5 pupils represented our school at the cluster dodgeball festival this week… and they won!! They were 

remarkable and played so well as a team. They are through to the School Games Finals in July!  
 
We were part of another cluster event for looked after and adopted 
children in the Salisbury area. They enjoyed a visit to Riverbourne Farm 
and a talk from the falconry team… they enjoyed dissecting owl pellets!  
 

We were involved with the Salisbury River Park Project today. In assembly we had an update 
on the works taking place, we learnt more about how our playground designs are coming 
along and took part in a workshop. The River Project has appointed a local artist, Zac 
Newham, to create some artwork for the local area, celebrating the river, its animals and 
habitats. Every class has contributed to a stunning piece that will be put together and 
displayed in our outdoor area. The plan is for our pupils to create a similar piece when the 
new playground is opened.  

 

Bank Holiday 
Monday 1st May is the first Bank Holiday of the month. School will be closed to all! See you on Tuesday. 

 

Driver Awareness 
Please see the important letter circulated with this week’s newsletter. 

 

Coronation Lunch 
On Friday 5th May we will be having a whole school ‘street party’ style lunch. Pre-order for the themed 
lunch is now closed. We will be eating together on the Key Stage 2 playground. All children and staff 
members are invited to come to school dressed in red, white or blue or in any coronation themed 
clothes (crowns and tiaras welcome!). 

 

Leavers’ Service 2023 
We can now confirm our 2023 Leavers’ Service will take place on Monday 24th July at 1.30pm at St Paul’s Church. All SSP 
families are invited to attend this event where we say goodbye to our Year 6 cohort and leaving staff members. 

 

Forest School Sessions:  
Thursday 4th May – Year 4 
Thursday 11th May – Year 2 
Thursday 18th May – Year 1 
Thursday 25th May – Year 5 

 

Safeguarding 
Each week we share useful safeguarding information for parents / carers. The purpose is to empower you, 
raise awareness to protective measures you could adopt and provide up-to-date information on trends in 
order to safeguard your child.    

Internet Matters  
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 
On a recent safeguarding course, we were encouraged to share this website with parents, it 
comes highly recommended and contains a wealth of information about keeping children safe 
online. ‘At Internet Matters, parents and professionals can find the most comprehensive and 
credible resources, information and support to keep children safe online.’ Please do check it out.  

 

FOSSP – Friends of Sarum St Paul’s 
Ice cream Fridays – Please sign up to help sell and support FoSSP by coming to buy ice creams on Fridays after 
school.  Dates: Y6 – 12th May, Y5 – 19th May, Y4 – 26th May, Y3 – 9th June, Y2 – 16th June, Y1 – 23rd June, YR – 
30th June. 

 

Kind regards,  
 

Mrs E Weavers 
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